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            August 24, 2023 
 
 
VIA E-FILE 
Ms. Nancy Dippell, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
 
Re:  MCImetro Access Transmission Services Corp. d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services  
  Case No. LN-2024-0032 -- Cancellation Letter of P.S.C. Tariff No. 8 
 
Dear Ms. Dippell, 
 
  Pursuant to conversation with Missouri Public Service Commission staff in regards to Case No. 
LN-2024-0032, MCImetro Access Transmission Services Corp. d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission 
Services (“Verizon Access”) respectfully submits this letter to cancel its P.S.C. Tariff No. 8.  Verizon 
Access was under the impression that the tariff was cancelled many years ago however since the tariff is 
still showing active in the MO EFIS system, Verizon Access submits this cancellation letter. 
 
  If you have any questions regarding this cancellation letter, please contact me at (847) 378-4573, or 
via email at shannon.brown@verizon.com. 
 
            Respectfully submitted, 

 
            Shannon L. Freedlund 
            Manager, State Government Affairs 
            Verizon 
 
 


